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Comments: Dear Forest Service,

Tripling density in the proposed Holland Lake project will increase traffic and vehicle emissions, negatively

affecting the environment. In addition the increase in numbers (triple from 50 to 156) will negatively affect an

already-busy summer lake with more boats, more noise, more gasoline leaking into the lake and may reduce the

number of fish. It's a bad idea and more consideration should be given to this project's environmental impact.


